
December 23rd 2021 
 

Dear friends of Nativity, 

 
Blessings to you all during this most Holy celebration. 
 
May Jesus be reborn in your heart and life during Christmas 2021 and every day of the New 
Year 2022. May He radiate His presence from within you with sharing love, unconditional 
forgiveness, humble service, a compassionate heart and overflowing generosity. 
 
I would like to give thanks to the many volunteers within our Parish community who have 
assisted in many ways to continue the work and mission of Christ in Aberfoyle Park. This 
year we have had many new people added to our Rosters for the Church and office support. 
Your ongoing commitment to sharing your gifts as an offering of love is truly appreciated. 
 

Through the season of Advent, we have witnessed personal sharing’s and testimonies from 

some of our Parishioners. This was an example of faith and representation of us all on our 

journey in preparation in sharing the joy of Christmas. A time to celebrate the Faith we 

share, the Hope that we have and the Love that we seek to spread in our homes and in our 

community. This time of year can also bring many stresses and sadness for some families 

that may be facing difficulties and for those who have lost loved ones. My thoughts and 

prayers remain with you. 

 
May the Holy Baby Jesus of Bethlehem bless you with health in body and soul and grant you 
a peaceful and blessed New Year. I assure you of my special prayers during my Christmas 
Holy Masses and every day in the New Year. 
 
Father Paul Mwaura, 
Aberfoyle Park Catholic Parish Priest. 
 
 
  
 


